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jennifer areh <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 
Thu 6/2/2021 4:05 PM 
To: 
DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
jennifer areh 
jennieareh@gmail.com 
364 hunnewell st NEEDHAM HEIGHTS, MA 02494 Constituent 
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alicia buttomer <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 
Thu 6/2/2021 1:11 PM 
To: 
DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
alicia buttomer 
aliciasoso2525@icloud.com 
8 carol circle apt205 WEST ROXBURY, MA 02132 Constituent 
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Kathy <kbutters418@gmail.com> 
Wed 6/2/2021 8:43 AM 
To: 
DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare I receive 
today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our community – especially 
behavioral health, which this site will provide. 
 
The project will also provide much needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 200 
permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 
 
I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to approve this 
application. 
 
Kathy 
kbutters418@gmail.com 
Needham 
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Gail <gail.bean@verizon.net> 
Wed 6/2/2021 10:56 AM 
To: 
DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

 
CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the  Commonwealth of Massachusetts mail 
system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content 
is safe. 
 
 
As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare I receive 
today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our community, and the surrounding 
area, for all of the people who live here.  Having local access to excellent healthcare will also lessen traffic 
as well as help the environment by decreasing auto traffic into Boston. Additionally, it wll make life much 
easier for those seeking healthcare and their families. 
 
Not only will this project address healthcare, it will also provide much needed jobs, including 300 union 
construction jobs and 200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 
 
I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to approve this 
application. 
 
Gail Bean 
 
Gail 
gail.bean@verizon.net 
Westwood 
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nadine efstathiou <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 
Wed 6/2/2021 3:14 AM 
To: 
DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
nadine efstathiou 
efstathiounadine@gmail.com 
0 julius rubin CANTON, MA 02021 Constituent 
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thomas woods <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 
Wed 6/2/2021 2:07 AM 
To: 
DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
thomas woods 
tjwoods.scorpio@gmail.com 
137 grove street WEST ROXBURY, MA 02132 Constituent 
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amarilis sosa <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 
Tue 6/1/2021 11:50 PM 
To: 
DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
amarilis sosa 
amarilissosa1@gmail.com 
644 river street HYDE PARK, MA 02136 Constituent 
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rick lawlor <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 
Tue 6/1/2021 11:42 PM 
To: 
DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
rick lawlor 
rangerrick3035@yahoo.com 
10 david cir WALPOLE, MA 02081 Constituent 
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patricia larkin <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 
Tue 6/1/2021 11:15 PM 
To: 
DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
patricia larkin 
koschen@comcast.net 
40 rockingham ave, #206 WEST ROXBURY, MA 02132 Constituent 
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walter preibis <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 
Tue 6/1/2021 6:39 PM 
To: 
DPH-DL - DoN Program;  

Re: Please Support Mass General Brigham! 

Dear Department of Health, 

As a local resident, I support Mass General Brigham’s project to provide the same healthcare 
I receive today in Boston closer to my home. We need more access to care in our 
community – especially behavioral health, which this site will provide. 

The project will also provide much-needed jobs, including 300 union construction jobs and 
200 permanent jobs, that will help our local economy emerge from the pandemic. 

I support the Mass General Brigham project and ask the Department of Public Health to 
approve this application. 

Sincerely, 
walter preibis 
walter.preibis@gmail.com 
334 sumner st. NORWOOD, MA 02062 Constituent 

 


